
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

May 6, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

Room H-307      1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Indiana US 422 Bypass Repair for Fiscal Year 2025. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is the Pennsylvania Department of Transportation Engineering 

District 10 located at 2550 Oakland Avenue Indiana, PA 15701. 

 

The funding will be used for roadway construction along US 422 and will repair, preserve, 

protect, and extend the lifecycle cost of the highway. The project is a valuable use of taxpayer 

funds because it will maximize the lifespan of a highly utilized NHS highway. 

 

The project is eligible under 23 USC 133(b) as amended by title III of division A of the 

Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 
Very respectfully,  

 

 

  

 

Guy Reschenthaler  

Member of Congress 

 


